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Memorandum                    

Date:   August 4, 2022 

 

To:   County of Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors  

 

From:   George Chapjian, Director, Community Services Department 

 

Subject:   8/16/2022 CSD Board Letter RE: Approve, ratify and execute Human Services General Fund 

agreements to implement programs approved by the Board of Supervisors on May 3, 2022 

======================================================================= 

 

The Community Services Department is requesting the Chair of the Board to execute Human Services 

General Fund (HSGF) Agreements, Attachments B-FF, except Attachment S, Agreement with Santa 

Barbara Teen Legal Clinic (HSGF Basic Services). This agreement will go to the Board at a later date.    

 

On May 3, 2022, the Board of Supervisors (Board) approved awards of Human Services General Fund 

(HSGF) grants for a total of $960,000 of County General Funds per year for FYs 2022-2023, 2023-

2024, and 2024-2025, subject to annual appropriations, for the delivery of HSGF Best Practices and 

Basic Services Grant programs. 

 

Thank you. 


